
Equity Lens in Public Health (ELPH) Program of Research at the Centre for 
Addictions Research of BC (CARBC) and the UVic Centre for Aboriginal Health 
Research (CAHR) are pleased to offer a 1-year master’s fellowship with a focus 
on health equity and Aboriginal health, start date negotiable. The fellowship is 
an excellent opportunity to gain expertise in public health knowledge and skills 
with a specific focus on health equity and Aboriginal peoples. The successful 
candidate will have opportunities to collaborate with both ELPH program of 
research and CAHR affiliate researchers, communities and students as well as 
national and international Aboriginal health research partners. The fellowship 
amount is $17,500, provided by ELPH. Workspace and a $5,000 research 
stipend will be provided by CAHR.

See www.uvic.ca/elph for more information about ELPH.
See cahr.uvic.ca/ for more information about CAHR.

Health Equity and 
Aboriginal Health 
Master’s Fellowship

Master’s student at UVic working towards a graduate degree 
related to public health with a clear commitment and focus 
on health equity and Aboriginal health. Preference will be 
given to candidates with connections to or experience 
working with Aboriginal communities.

Eligibility

To apply, please submit a CV, two letters of reference 
(including a letter from a graduate program faculty member 
such as a supervisor), unofficial university transcripts, and a 
cover letter describing your experience and interest in health 
equity, Aboriginal health, your fit with the ELPH program of 
research and CAHR as well as your goals for the fellowship 
to Project Coordinator Kathleen Perkin at elph@uvic.ca. The 
application deadline for this round is March 31, 2014. 

Application

Wondering if you are eligible? We are happy to answer any 
questions you may have and support you in developing an 
application. Please contact us at elph@uvic.ca.

Find out 
more


